
Dear [Congregation/Community Name], 

We are excited to welcome everyone back to our worship services. To ensure a safe and healthy 

environment for all attendees, we have implemented the following procedures: 

1. Health Screenings 

All attendees will undergo a health screening before entering the worship area. Please stay home 

if you are feeling unwell. 

2. Mask Mandate 

Face masks are required for all individuals over the age of [insert age]. Please wear your mask at 

all times while inside the building. 

3. Social Distancing 

We ask that you maintain a distance of at least [insert distance] from other individuals not in 

your household. 

4. Sanitization Stations 

Sanitization stations will be available throughout the building. Please use them frequently. 

5. Limited Capacity 

Attendance will be limited to [insert number] individuals to ensure safety. Please RSVP by 

[insert date]. 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we navigate these new guidelines. 

Together, we can continue to create a safe space for worship. 

Blessings, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Role] 

[Your Organization] 


